
 
 
Date: 8-29-20 
 
To: Principals and Athletic Directors of District IV High Schools 
 
From: Roger Heckrote, District Tennis Chairman 
 
RE: 2020-2021 Girls Tennis District Playoffs 
 
With the COVID-19 going on, the District IV Girls tennis tournament will be different 
this year.   The singles and doubles will be limited to only one entry per school. I hope to 
get to a 16-person bracket, if we have more, we will have play-in matches.  The team 
tournament will only be the top 8 school using our power rating system.  Please make 
sure your coaches are aware. This is as of today, as you know, it could change.  The entry 
forms are in the other attachment (team, singles, doubles) 
 
At this time the singles will be Saturday Oct 10, starting at 9:00am.  Doubles will be 
Saturday Oct 17, starting at 9:00.  The semi-finals for singles and doubles will start at 
2:00 and be played at Central Pa Tennis Center (indoors).  
 
The team format is the same this year.  If you want to enter the team tournament, your 
entry papers must be in on Oct 8th.  The team tournament will start on Oct 13th .  Quarter 
finals, on Tuesday Oct 13th (rain date Oct 14). Semi-Finals and final on Oct 15th.   
Brackets will be set and teams notified on Sunday Oct 11th. 
 
Singles entry should be emailed by Monday Oct 5 and the doubles entry should be 
emailed by Monday Oct 12,  
 
All entry forms and other material (ladders, line-up sheets, etc) should be sent to: 
 
 Roger Heckrote       Telephone numbers 
 34 Old Mill Rd     Home   570-324-6342 
 Liberty PA, 16930    Cell      570-772-8290    
      e-mail  rrheckrote@gmail.com 


